
Notice of Public Hearing 

Contemplated Annexation 

Case No. AX-23-005 

- Wagley Robertson Right-of-Way - 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the City Council of the City of Fort Worth, Texas, 

in the Council Chamber, second floor of the Municipal Office Building, 200 Texas Street, Fort Worth, Texas, at 

6:00 p.m. on November 14, 2023 and at 10:00 a.m. on November 28, 2023. 

 

Persons interested in this annexation will be given the opportunity to be heard. 

 

City Council Action on the annexation is scheduled for 6:00 p.m. on December 12, 2023. 

 

Once the City Council meeting agenda is posted to the city’s website on Thursday, residents must register no 

later than two hours before the start of the meeting for both day and evening meetings. 

 

For additional information on how to appear or speak before City Council press the link below. 

 

https://www.fortworthtexas.gov/departments/citysecretary/appear-at-council. 

 

 

https://www.fortworthtexas.gov/departments/citysecretary/appear-at-council

